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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 

 

UM 1824 

 

 

In the Matter of the Public Utility 

Commission of Oregon Investigation into 

PacifiCorp, d/b/a Pacific Power’s Oregon-

Specific Cost Allocation Issues. 

 

MOTION FOR EXTENSION OF TIME 

 

Comes now Imperial Irrigation District (IID) and moves for permission to file a reply to 

PacifiCorp’s Objection to Imperial Irrigation District’s Petition to Intervene by June 15, 2017. 

Chief Regulatory Counsel for PacifiCorp, Matthew McVee, was contacted related to this request 

and advised there was no objection.  

IID filed its Petition to Intervene in the instant proceeding on May 22, 2017.  On that 

same date, OPUC staff notified all parties that there would be a workshop in this matter on June 

1, 2017.  The undersigned counsel for IID traveled to Salem, OR and attended the workshop on 

June 1, 2017.  While there, IID was informed of PacifiCorp’s filed objection. 

IID would like to file a reply to PacifiCorp’s objection, and needs some time to prepare 

the filing. In addition, IID’s legal counsel has prior commitments which rendered a response this 

week difficult. Therefore, IID is requesting permission to file a reply by June 15, 2017.  

Respectfully submitted this 8
th

  day of June, 2017. 

 

By:   /s/Maria C. Severson    

Maria C. Severson, Esq. 

Michael J. Aguirre, Esq. 

 AGUIRRE & SEVERSON, LLP 

 501 West Broadway, Suite 1050 

 San Diego, CA 92101 

 (619) 876-5364 

 mseverson@amslawyers.com 

 Counsel for Imperial Irrigation District 
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